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BOOK WEEK 4th March – 8th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
In connection with Book Week there will be a variety of planned activities for the children.  
 

• Teachers will focus on reading stories, poems, etc. to the children. 

• During Book Week some of the teaching staff from the Primary school will read stories to 
the children in the Nursery classes.  

• There will be some fairytale themed art competitions.  

• Wednesday 6th March the children will be having a ‘Booknic’ at school, a reading picnic 
with their favourite books and some tasty snacks! 

• Thursday 7th March is World Book Day.  The children will have a ‘Golden Ticket’ class 
assembly with some lucky winners.  

• Friday 8th March Fancy Dress – no need to buy expensive costumes, let your imagination 
run wild and create your own outfit based on a character from your favourite 
story/nursery rhyme!  
This is not a competition, it’s just for fun! 

 
  

 
During Book Week enjoy taking time to read with your child at home.  
 

“You can find magic wherever you look. 
Sit back and relax, all you need is s book.” 

-Dr. Seuss- 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
S. Johnston (Literacy Co-ordinator) 
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